Mr.Sukit Atthopakon, Advisor to Speaker of the House of Representatives made a
statement on the progress of the people’s constitution amendment bill or the iLaw-

sponsored draft

14 October 2020

On Tuesday 14th October 2020 at 14.00 hrs., at Press room, 1St Floor, Parliament Building, Hon.
Mr. Sukit Atthopakon, Advisor to Speaker of the House of Representatives made a statement
on the progress of the people’s constitution amendment bill or the iLaw-sponsored draft that
H.E. Mr. Chuan Leekpai, the President of the National Assembly and the Speaker of the House of
Representatives endorsed in the Parliament announcement on the name list of civil group
supporters of the iLaw-sponsored draft and the objection for another side. The name list of the
supporters are to be disclosed for public scrutiny on Thai Parliament website. In the meantime,
the House of Representatives, had already sent 98,842 letters via post to the supporters that
verified by the House of Representatives and the Department of Provincial Administration. In
case someone do not wish to sign when seeing the letters, they have to reply to the House of
Representatives within 30 days (from 14 Oct. 20), which is due on 12th November 2020. After
that, the House of Representatives will garthering feedback of the objections and submit to the
Speaker of the House of Representatives to place on the parliament agenda for considering in
the next meeting. He reiterated that the parliament has rapidly handed every issues with the

same standards.
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